
 
APPEALS NOTICE 

 

Application 2024/13 – Retention of the Fence installed at the Coffee Shop, Jamestown on Parcel JT020034 
 
A Notice of Appeal has been submitted to the Land Development Appeals Tribunal against the decision to refuse 
development application 2024/13 by the Governor in Council at its meeting on 23rd July 2024, and to serve an enforcement 
notice or as to the terms thereof issued on 20th February 2025 in relation to the Application for Retention of the Fence 
installed at the Coffee Shop, Jamestown. 
 
Should you be interested and wish to be updated on the progress of this Appeal, then please write to or email Mrs Amelia 
Gough, Clerk of the Land Development Appeals Tribunal at the address below: 
 
 
Judicial Services 
The Grand Parade 
Jamestown 
Email: amelia.gough@judicialservices.sh 
 
 

 

 

 

Shane Williams  

Acting Head of Planning & Building Control 

mailto:amelia.gough@judicialservices.sh

